
Hello again my beloved brothers and sisters in Christ,

This is part two of January’s monthly newsletter.  In part one I mentioned 
that I will be going on a very long, 49-day mission trip to Rwanda 
(2 weeks), Eastern Uganda (12 days) and Kenya (3 weeks).  The 
dates are March 10 to April 27.  

Below are the details as to the locations I am planning to be at, and when.  
For those of you who live within close proximity to these areas, I am 
extending an invitation for you to participate with us at these events.

Many of you have sent me requests by email and Messenger, offering to 
host me on a mission trip.  My normal policy is to only allow myself to be 
hosted by those whom I know very well in regard to your character, honesty
and most importantly, a dedicated heart to serve the true God.  My 
recommendation to you is that you make sure to attend one or more of the 
events below so we can get acquainted with each other.  That would be the 
obvious first step in the possibility of our working together in the future.

Kigali, Rwanda
March 10-12, Kimironko

March 13-15, Kabuga

March 16-18, Kibungo

March 20-23, Ruhuha

Uganda
March 26: Arrive in Kampala

March 27-28: Entebbe
Will teach a small group of 20 people or so on the evening of March 27 and 
spend the night there.

March 28-29: Kampala



Youth meetings scheduled from 4 pm – 8 pm on the 28th and 29th.  I will 
teach at a church on Sunday morning, the 29th.  Then do a disciple training 
for a small group of 20 people or less from noon to 2 pm on Sunday.  

March 30-April 1: Iganga
A discipleship meeting will be scheduled for one of these days.  For the 
other days we will visit teenagers one-on-one.  Those that are having 
problems with drugs and other things.  And then have a youth fellowship.

April 2-3:  Bugiri
Discipleship meetings for about 20 people being planned for both days.

April 4: Busia Uganda
Getting to know each other.  Investigating a possible location for a training 
center.

April 5-6: Tororo

Kenya
April 6- Visit Kimaeti
A social visit with family, whom I love very much.

April 7-9- Eldoret
One all-day youth conference and two all-day discipleship conferences of 
around 20 people are being planned

April 10-23  Segera Mission (near Nanyuki)
You can read all about it in the blog of my website.  I am planning to do 
Bible classes and discipleship classes every day over the two weeks with the 
location being at the mission.

April 24-26 Nairobi
Youth conferences being organized.  I will teach at his church on Sunday 
morning.

In other news:

I will be setting up a prayer request page on my website this week.  There 
will also be an app for this that you can download on your smart phone.



God loves you and so do I.

Donations can be given at:  https://www.bibleapplicationministries.com 

“Bible Application Ministries” is an official 501c non-profit ministry.  All 
donations are tax-deductible.

God wanted to make known to them what is the riches of the glory of this sacred secret among 
the Gentiles, which is Christ in you, the hope of glory. 
We proclaim him, admonishing everyone and teaching everyone with all wisdom, so that we 
can present everyone mature in Christ.
And I am laboring for that goal, striving in accord with his working that works powerfully in me.
Colossians 1:27-29

https://www.bibleapplicationministries.com/

